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 Sacred Heart Catholic Primary School 

 
Cnr Waratah & Keenan Street, Mona Vale  NSW  2103 

T:  (02) 9999 3264 
W:  www.shmvdbb.catholic.edu.au        E:  shmv@dbb.catholic.edu.au 

  
 

Term 3 Week 4  - 15 August 2018 
 
 

Term 1 Core Value: Justice 
School Rule:  We show justice towards our self, others and the environment when we… 
Expectation of Behaviour:  Say no if something is not right 

Dear Parents  

 

 
The Assumption of the Virgin and the Saints Julian and Miniato 

 by Andrea del Castagno (ca.1421-1457) 

 
Although the scriptures do not relate the details surrounding Mary’s final days, the tradition that Christ’s mother 
was assumed bodily into heaven dates to the early Christian era. The miraculous event known as The Assumption 
of the Virgin features in Italian art from at least the fourteenth-century. Often, as we see here, the scene includes 
saints, in this case St Miniato at the viewer’s left and Julian at right, as timeless witnesses. The flame-coloured 
clouds within this giant halo-like shape suggest the Virgin’s departure from her earthly-life. The Virgin leads the 
viewer’s gaze heaven-ward. While her expansive figure, emphasized by the pyramidal blue cloak extends 
expansively in space around her, with a fluid movement the Virgin lifts her face to where we imagine Christ waits 
to welcome her. This morning we celebrated this beautiful Feast day with Mass in our church.  

What an amazing week we have had here at Sacred Heart. From the Athletics Carnival to the Fiver for a Farmer to 
Bookweek. There has been many celebrations of learnings and achievements and thanks are due to many 
involved. Firstly to the families who so generously donated to Fiver for a Farmer appeal, over $2300 was raised by 
our community.  

Secondly to the numerous volunteers and teachers especially Mrs Munro for her organisation of our Annual 
Athletics Carnival, congratulations to Keenan.  

Finally thank you to Mrs Harrison and her team of helpers for the organisation of Bookweek. The parade is an 
event on Friday not to be missed! 

In June last term there was a meeting of an advisory group to review the Behaviour Support Guidelines and 
Procedures for students at Sacred Heart. A draft document has been placed on our school website. One 
recommendation from the advisory group was for a flow chart of the process. This is being developed and will 
include some examples of major and minor inappropriate behaviours. 

Kind regards  

Suellen Garey 
Principal    
 

Like and follow us at: facebook.com/sacredheartmonavale  
Like and follow us at: twitter.com/SHMV16 

http://www.shmvdbb.catholic.edu.au/
mailto:shmv@dbb.catholic.edu.au
https://www.facebook.com/SacredHeartMonaVale/?fref=ts
https://twitter.com/SHMV16
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Religious Education News 
 

Confirmation 
The Four Rituals for Confirmation Candidates are being held on the following weekends at all mass times.  These 
are the remaining dates: 
 
11 and 12 August 2018 
18 and 19 August 2018 
25 and 26 August 2018 
 
A compulsory Confirmation Reflection Day will be held on Saturday 18 August from 1:30pm to 4:30pm at Mater 
Maria College.  The Piety Store will be set up at Mater Maria during this time for any gifts you may wish to 
purchase.  Please note this is “CASH ONLY” as they do not have EFTPOS facilities. 
 
Dates to Remember for Term 3 
Saturday 18 August at 1:30pm – 4:30pm – Compulsory Reflection Day at Mater Maria College 
Wednesday 22 August at 9:15am - Year 3 Class Mass at Sacred Heart Church 
Wednesday 5 September at 9:15am -  
 
Prayers 
Please keep in your prayers Mick P, Paul C (parents) and their families. 
Both are undergoing specialist medical care.  
 
If you have any Good News or if you need our prayers, please see me at school, contact me by phone. 
 
Chris McBryde - Religious Education Coordinator  
 
PARISH WEEKLY BULLETIN can be found here 
 
 
 

School Photographs 
 

“say cheese” 
 Photo envelopes will be sent home today with all children. 

 Family envelopes have also been given to the eldest child.  

 Please return photo envelopes by Monday 3 September . 

 Don’t seal envelopes inside each other. You can pay for all children in one 
envelope, however each child needs to have their own envelope on photo 
day. 

 Sport/Specialty Photo orders will be organised after photo day on a separate 
form. 

 Credit Card payments can be made online (please follow instructions on envelope). 
If paying by cash please ensure correct money is enclosed as change cannot be given. Please note: NO 
CHEQUES ACCEPTED. 

 All enquiries can be directed to MSP Photography:  9499 6555 

  

http://www.pittwaterparish.org/stop-press
http://www.msp.com.au/
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Curriculum News 
 
 

Most good spellers aren’t born; they are made.  

This week we warmly welcomed Sarah Kennedy CSO Literacy 

consultant to work with our teachers and some students to 

further develop our effective spelling strategies. The students 

participated in in shared reading tasks that fed into spelling 

activities that focused on sound, visual- focusing on how words 

look, meaning – thinking about word meaning, connecting – 

making connections with other words and checking – using 

resources to find the correct spelling. Sarah will be back next 

Monday to continue this experience with other classes.  

Good spellers are simply those people who learn the five key effective spelling strategies and apply them on a 

routine basis. We can all be good spellers! 
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Sport 
 
Athletics Carnival 
A huge thank you goes to all the teachers and parent volunteers who assisted at the Sacred Heart Athletics 
Carnival on Friday 10 August. It was a beautiful day in the sunshine and the children had a fabulous day! 

All children represented their colour houses and collected points for their team throughout the day. The final 
point score tally came in at: 

Congratulations to KEENAN for such an outstanding 
result. 

Ashley Wren Memorial 100m Championship: 

 Jack S 

 Greta H 
 

Congratulations to Jack S for breaking the 9 years 100m record in 14:79 - A fantastic result! 

Age Champions are: 

Age Champions:  

Junior Girls Champion Cayla S     

Junior Girls Runner Up Grace D 

Junior Boys Champion Equal – Bryn W and Jack M 

Senior Girls Champion Marnie H 

Senior Girls Runner Up Hannah S 

Senior Boys Champion Daniel S 

Senior Boys Runner Up Equal – Joe C and William P 

 
Northern Beaches Catholic Primary Schools Combined Athletics Carnival 
The Sacred Heart Representative Team for the Northern Beaches Catholic Primary Schools Combined Athletics Carnival was 
selected from the results on the day. Congratulations to the following children who will represent our school on Thursday 16 
August at Narrabeen Academy of Sport. 

 
100m Boys Girls 

8 Years Preston B  
Tobias W  
Lewis C 

Matilda L  
Celeste A  
Juliet N 

9 Years Jack S  
Bryn W 
Axel C 

Jasmine S  
Matisse F  
Olivia F 
Charlotte C 

10 Years Cameron L  
Jack M  
Jesse D 

Molly H  
Grace D  
Zara E 

11 Years Tristan C 
Thomas G  
William P 

Greta H  
Lacey C  
Sophie W 

12 Years Matthew S  
Daniel S  
Joe C 

Marnie H  
Hannah S  
Dallas L 

 
  

Relay Boys Girls 

Relay 
Junior (8-10 years) 

Jack S 
Cameron L 
Jack M 
Jesse D 

Molly H 
Grace D 
Jasmine S 
Zara E 

Relay  
Senior (11-13 years) 

Tristan C 
Matthew S 
Daniel S 
Joseph C 

Greta H 
Lacey C 
Marnie H 
Sophie W 

CRAWFORD 365 

GILROY 398 

POLDING 416 

KEENAN 428 
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Stephanie Munro – Sports Co-Ordinator 

 

 

Book Week  
 
SACRED HEART BOOK WEEK CELEBRATIONS  

Book Week has finally arrived and our Library is looking 
wonderful with so many posters and books on display.   

Please drop in to see how enthusiastic our students have 
been and to browse the books on offer for purchase.  
Parents are welcome before and after school and the 
children may come during morning tea and lunch. 

Purchases can be made via cash, EFTPOS or via the on-line 
link: http://parentpayments.scholastic.com.au/BookFairs 

If you can spare an hour or so to assist in our Library this week, we would love to see you – as would your 
children! 

Finally, our long-awaited book parade will be held this Friday following assembly.  Don’t forget to dress up as your 
favourite character from a book or embrace the Theme, “Find Your Treasure”.   We always look forward to seeing 
the imagination (and hardwork) put in to each and every costume.  You may like to dress up as a group – it’s 
always fun to have friends together in the same theme. 
 
Melonie Harrison – Teacher/Librarian 
 
 

 Junior (8-10 years) 11yrs Old 12/13yrs Old 

Long Jump Zara W 
Grace D 

Olivia J 
Lilieta P 

Marnie H  
Milana G 

Jack S 
Jack M 

William Peterson 
James McConnell 

Matthew S  
Marco P 

High Jump Taylor M  
Cayla S 

Greta H 
Sophie W 
Lacey C 

Hannah S 
Marnie H 

Jesse D  
Bryn W  
Jack M 

 Joe Cook 
Daniel S 

Discus Cayla S 
Angelina Z 

Sophie W 
Illuka O 

Dallas L 
Roxanne R 

AJ J 
Bryn W 

William P  
Thomas G  

Antonio Z 
Daniel S 

Shot put Zara E 
Angelina Z 

Sophie W 
Lacey C 
Greta H 

Roxanne R 
Hannah S 
Milana G 

Bryn W 
Liam S 

William P 
James M 

Daniel S 
Jesse G 

    
 Junior (8-10 years)  11yrs Old 12/13yrs Old 

 
800m 

Cayla S  
Addison D 

Macy B  
Carissa S 

Marnie H  
Hannah S 

Bryn W 
Jack M 

Thomas G  
Samuel R 

Joseph C 
Harry C 

200m Grace D  
Molly H 

Greta H 
Lacey C 

Marnie H 
Dallas L 

Jack M 
Cameron L 

Tristan C 
William P 

Daniel S 
Joseph C 

http://parentpayments.scholastic.com.au/BookFairs
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Happy Birthday 
 
Happy Birthday from all at Sacred Heart to the following students who are celebrating their 
birthday this week: 

Axel C,               Eden W,               Hamish M,                Niki T,                William C,               Thomas G, 

Elise S,               Claire M,              Joshua M 

 
 

Kiss & Drop Morning Volunteers 
 

The morning Kiss and Drop Zone ensures that students arrive to school safely. We could not do this without our 
wonderful volunteers. If you would like to be added to the Kiss and Drop Roster please email Rebecca Molinaro at 
becmolinaro@outlook.com 
 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday  Friday 

  15 Aug 16 Aug 17 Aug 

  Tatiana N Karissa M Eloise C 

20 Aug 21 Aug 22 Aug 23 Aug 24 Aug 

Melinda B Georgina D Tatiana N Amber L Rebecca M 

27 Aug 28 Aug 29 Aug 30 Aug 31 Aug 

Rebecca M Leonie S Tatiana N Karissa M VACANT 

 
 
 

Canteen 
 

CANTEEN ROSTER (start 9.30am - finish 1.45pm) 

Mon 20 Aug  Bec B, Andy D 

Thu 23 August Keira L, Trish B, Leanne K, Monique F 

Fri 24 August Gloria M, Kirsten W, Amber L 

As of Friday 31 August the canteen will no longer supply plastic straws in the children’s lunch orders or over the 
counter. This is our part in helping with the plastic waste issues and adapting a better approach to the 
environment.  

Fathers Day Breakfast will be held on Wednesday 29 August.  Volunteers will be most welcome to help prepare on 
Tuesday 28 August and also to serve on Wednesday 29 August.  The volunteer form is attached to the flyer below. 

Kay & Marie – Canteen Coordinators  
Please feel free to contact us via email at:  sshmv.canteen@dbb.catholic.edu.au 
 
  

mailto:becmolinaro@outlook.com
mailto:sshmv.canteen@dbb.catholic.edu.au
http://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&frm=1&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&docid=NWmWfNe3hnrz2M&tbnid=QOJqXLb0a8T2jM:&ved=0CAUQjRw&url=http://www.clipartbest.com/belated-birthday-clipart&ei=XffOU_jfEou4uAT0-oLQAg&bvm=bv.71667212,d.c2E&psig=AFQjCNH4E9kMLAkXYTfyLFlFZwpyFP97rQ&ust=1406159049100954
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Father’s Day Breakfast 
 
Our annual Father’s Day Breakfast will be held on Wednesday 29 August from 7:00am through to our Father’s Day 
Mass starting at 9:15am at Sacred Heart Church.  Details below: 
 
 

 
 

 

Please join us for a delicious breakfast to honour our wonderful fathers, grandfathers and special men 
in our children’s lives.  We will also have a Father’s Day gift stall for children to make purchases. 
 

7.00 am – 8.15am  Breakfast (HOT items will be on the table at 7.00am. Food will stop at 8.15am) 
7.45 am – 8.15 am Band in the playground 
8.15 am – 8.45am  Open classrooms 
8.45 am  Assembly with raffle prizes 
9.15 am  Mass at Sacred Heart Church 
 

BREAKFAST $8.00 per adult $2.50 per child (aged 5-12 years) 
GIFT $6.00 each 
 

Please order under your registered Qkr! account. This can be done via the Qkr app on your device or at 
https://qkr.mastercard.com/store.  Please refer to registration details on our school website here. 

Unfortunately there is no manual ordering for this event.   
Qkr! ordering will close at 3pm on Monday 27 August. 

 

 - please contact Kay Neale 0416 262 458. 

Email:  sshmv.canteen@dbb.catholic.edu.au 
 

 - please contact Amanda Lewis, Hub Co-President 

Email:  sacredhearthub@gmail.com 
 

……………………………….…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………  

 

We would love to have lots of mums, grandmothers or special women to help out on the day. Please fill out the 
volunteer note below if you are able to help and place it in the black letterbox outside the canteen. 
 

Name____________________________ Phone & Email:_______________________________ ___  
 

Times Available:  Tuesday 28 August (day before) 8.30am –10.00am ☐ 

 Wednesday 29 August  6.00am – 7.00am  ☐  7.00am – 8.00am  ☐ 

   8.00am – 9.00am  ☐  6.00am – 9.00am  ☐ 
 

https://qkr.mastercard.com/store
http://www.shmvdbb.catholic.edu.au/parent-information/215/p/qkr-school-payments--canteen-orders
mailto:sshmv.canteen@dbb.catholic.edu.au
mailto:sacredhearthub@gmail.com
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Hub News 

 
Thank you to those who have brought in their donations.  We appreciate you bringin these in as soon as possible 
so we can ensure we are prepared.  Our website is live – check it out at shmvparents.com 
Below is the list of Grade donation themes to help you with your selection. 

 

 

 

 

 
  

https://shmvparents.com/
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Sponsorship 
 
We would like to thank those who have offered sponships already.  There are still some packages available awe 
would be very happy to hear from you. 
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Artworks 
 
The artworks are now on display in the office.  
We are always amazed at the wonderful 
creativity of each piece and heartily thank the 
parents, teachers and students for 
collaborating on what is our major fundraiser 
each year.  We hope your enthusiasm to 
purchase one of these artworks at our Auction 
is reflective of the enthusiasm in which they 
were created. 

The Kindy Artwork has just arrived …..  Isn’t it 
fabulous! 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Chocolate Drive 
 
We still have lots of boxes to sell.  If you are able, please 
pick up a box from the office this week. 
 
A reminder to pay by Qkr! if possible. 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
P&F Meeting 
Thank you to those who attended the P&F meeting last night. We had some great feedback and we look forward 
to implementing the suggestions. 
 
 
Amanda Lewis / Grant Howard (Co-Presidents)  
Email:  sacredhearthub@gmail.com   
Website:  www.shmvparents.com 
 
 
 

mailto:sacredhearthub@gmail.com
http://www.shmvparents.com/

